
 

 

 
January 26th 2025 
 
Pat called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM 
 
Pat thanked the hosts Mike and Theresa Parillo for hosting the meeting which was held 
at Deliza’s in Boonton 
 
Pat introduced new members Jack and Kenja Camilla, and  Mike and Ray, also 
prospective member Jerry Conway who bought Joe Kubats car. 
 
A moment of silence was held for the two members we lost in January, Don Dobres and 
Paul Werner. 
 
Pat turned the meeting over to Arlene 
 
Arlene mentioned the John Pyross sister passed away, Sandra Ucci’s sister also 
passed.  Lucille fell, Joan Macmillan is not going to the doctors anymore but sounds 
good when Arlene spoke with her, Lois back still giving her problems. 
 
Arlene mentioned get wells and the January/February anniversaries and birthdays 
 
November minutes were waved 
 
Treasury report— Pat went over because Steve is away 
 
Correspondence: Lois stated there hasn’t been any 
 
CTCI: Donna went over the events from the board’s zoom meeting, there will be another 
meeting by March.  Answerers were not given as to why members are leaving or 
numbers of the difference. 
 
Newsletter: Paul stated the next one will be in February, send him what you would like 
to share 
 
Membership: Paul A gave an application out to someone who is rebuilding a 57 bird 
 
Webpage: Pat said he is updating the page every few weeks 
 
Facebook: Paul S said nothing new has been put on 



 

 
Meeting was turned back to Pat 
 
Pat stated that there is one member that was still outstanding with their dues 
 
Pat spoke about the Sweet Heart brunch that will be held on 2/16 at Stone Water in 
Lake Hopatcong 
 
Mike P. spoke about the spring cruise which will be at the Steiner Octagon House on 
April 27th, 40 people capacity, first come first serve. 
 
Toni Spoke about Harold’s Deli, it will be held in March 
 
Arlene spoke about the Christmas party, it was booked at the Elks Club in Mt Arlington 
again, and some changes will be made for this year’s party. 
 
Pat spoke about getting individual pictures of members and their cars 
 
Pat spoke about the Board meeting coming up 
 
Steve spoke about the big Bird club car show which will be held on June 21st in Franklin 
Lakes. 
 
Pat spoke about the Mike LeStrange foundation car show which will be held at the 
Paramus Elks Club on May 18th. 
 
Pat spoke about the Lake Hopatcong Elks Leap in the lake fund raiser. 
 
Pat announced the 50/50 number which was won by John Pyross in the amount of 
$75.00 
 
Pat adjourned the meeting at 3:10 PM 
 
 
 
 
 


